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SUBJECT: FEHB Open Season: Miscellaneous Events

This is to alert you to several significant events which have occurred over the past few
days:

1) The FEHB rate table has been modified since the press release on September 11,
1995. Changes include corrections of the rates for the following plans: PCA Health
Plans of Alabama (code XS), Heritage National Healthplan (code 3J), and John Deere
Family Healthplan (code 1J). The updated rate table has been posted on OPM
Mainstreet.

2) The Alliance (code YQ) health plan brochures (Rl 71-3) had to be reprinted. We
have been advised that corrected copies will be shipped from Alliance's printer
beginning November 7, with anticipated delivery of all of them by November 10, 1995.

3) The telephone number for the PruCare of Colorado (code 9C) plan was listed
incorrectly in this year's FEHB Guides. The correct telephone number of that plan is 1-
303-796-7055.

Abby L. Block, Chief
Insurance Policy and
Information Division



